

20, AVENUE APPIA - CH-1211 GENEVA 27 - SWITZERLAND - TEL CENTRAL +41 22 791 2111 - FAX CENTRAL +41 22 791 3111 - WWW.WHO.INT

Tel. direct:

+41 22 791 2980

Fax direct:

+41 22 791

E-mail:

nonstateactors@who.int

In reply please

refer to:

PNA/OR/EB140/22/FEB 2017

Professor E. Perucca

Treasurer

International League Against Epilepsy

Via Ferrata 9

27100 Pavia

Italie

Your reference:

27 February 2017

Dear Professor Peruccca,

In accordance with exchanges between your entity and the World Health Organization (WHO) last year, the WHO Executive Board reviewed the report of our relations and collaboration at its 140th session in January 2017.

I am pleased to inform you that the Board decided to maintain the International League Against Epilepsy in official relations with WHO. In making its decision, the Board commended the continuing dedication of in supporting the work of WHO. Please find attached a copy of the decision (Document EB140(10)).

I would like to take this opportunity to convey my thanks to the International League Against Epilepsy for its work with WHO. I hope that our activities will continue to be as fruitful. In this connection, please contact Dr Dua who serves as the Designated Technical Officer for our relations, to pursue implementation of the agreed plan for collaboration.

Kindly note that the review of the implementation of that plan will take place by the Board in January 2020, according to the triennial schedule for the reviews.

Should you have any queries about our formal relations, please do not hesitate to contact the Department of Partnerships and Non-State Actors at nonstateactors@who.int.

I look forward to the continuing support and collaboration of your entity in implementing activities to achieve global health goals.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Gaudenz Silberschmidt

Director

Partnerships and Non-State Actors Office of the Director-General

Encl: As stated

cc: DTO and Director of department

世界卫生组织 • منظمة الصحة العالمية